Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



March 2006

Dear Fellow Labourers,

We want to thank you again for your faithfulness to us with your prayer and financial support. It is a great pleasure to partner with you in world evangelism. We are convinced that the Lord has brought us this far because so many of you pray for us regularly and fervently. We are so grateful.

Darleen and I just returned from a trip to Micronesia. Thirty-five years ago Pastor Bill Wingard started this mission because God burdened his heart with the needs of these islands. It is a blessing to see how the Lord has used so many down through the years to establish some good churches among the Micronesian people. The job is not done, and the Lord is raising up an army of men that will take the gospel to the next generation. Please pray for these faithful servants of Christ that the Lord might give them fruit for their labor, and that this fruit might remain.

We did have the opportunity to be in two missions conferences before leaving for Micronesia. Please pray for the missions efforts of the Gantt Street Baptist Church in Cayce, South Carolina, and for the Friendship Baptist Church in Raleigh, North Carolina. It was a pleasure to be with both of them.

Our schedule allows us very few days at home. Please pray that the Lord will continue to give us safety as we travel. We have seen a number of folks saved in the conferences already this year. It is our prayer that the Lord will give spiritual direction to these babes in Christ. Pray with us also that the Lord would call out laborers for the harvest ahead.

May the Lord give you His blessings as you serve Him this month.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone